
COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE


INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION
DATE:

June 4, 2012
TO:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Milwaukee County Board Chairwoman
FROM:
Craig C. Dillmann, Manager, Real Estate Services

SUBJECT:
Offer to purchase on a County-owned vacant lot located at 1900 South 94th Street in the City of West Allis, Wisconsin.

POLICY ISSUE:
County Board Resolution File No. 12-9 was established by the County Board Chairperson relative to offers-to-purchase on lands under County control.

BACKGROUND:
The Real Estate Section of the Economic Development Division of the Department of Administrative Services received an offer to purchase on an excess County-owned vacant lot located at 1900 South 94th Street in the City of West Allis. A copy of the offer and an exhibit depicting the location of the property are attached.

The subject property, appraised at $10,500, is a 35’ X 135’ vacant residential lot. The Milwaukee County Treasurer acquired the property for delinquent taxes by foreclosure proceedings. The property has been listed for more than a year at an asking price of $11,900.

The offer, in the amount of $11,900 cash, is from Thomas Karkula. Mr. Karkula plans to build a house on the property to be used as his residence. 

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff respectfully requests that the Committee on Economic and Community Development recommend to the County Board acceptance of the above-described offer from Thomas Karkula in the amount of $11,900. 



FISCAL NOTE:

Sale proceeds less expenses shall be deposited into W0624 - Work Force – Economic Development account.

________________________     

Craig C. Dillmann, Manager 


Real Estate Services  



Meeting Date: June 18, 2012

Attachments

cc:
Chris Abele, County Executive


Supervisor Joe Sanfelippo, 17th District




Patrick Farley, Director, Administrative Services (DAS)




Brian Taffora, Director, Economic Development (DAS)


Vince Masterson, Fiscal Management Analyst 




, 

